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June 26, 2009 
 
VIA ELECTRONIC FILING 
AND OVERNIGHT DELIVERY 
 
Public Service Commission of Utah 
Heber M. Wells Building, 4th Floor 
160 East 300 South 
Salt Lake City UT 84111 
 
Attention: Julie P. Orchard 
  Commission Administrator 
 
Re:  Docket No. 08-035-38 – Compliance Tariff (Cross Reference 09-035-T09) 

  
Enclosed for filing are an original and two copies of proposed tariff page associated with Tariff 
P.S.C.U. No. 47 of Rocky Mountain Power applicable to electric service in the State of Utah.  
Pursuant to the requirements of Rule R746-405-2D, Rocky Mountain Power (the “Company”) 
states that the proposed tariff sheet does not constitute a violation of state law or commission 
rule.  The Company will also provide an electronic version of this filing to tbehr@utah.gov.   
 
As ordered by the Commission, the Company respectfully requests an effective date of June 16, 
2009 for this compliance tariff. 
 
First Revision of Sheet No. 1.2 Schedule 1 Residential Service 

 
The Company submitted revised tariff sheets on June 17, 2009 in compliance with the 
Commission’s Bench Order issued on June 15, 2009 on the Stipulation in Cost of Service, Rate 
Spread and Rate Design – Phase II in Docket No. 08-035-38.  On June 23, 2009, the Division of 
Public Utilities submitted a memorandum confirming the rates and tariffs submitted in the 
Company’s June 17 filing with one exception.  The Division indicated that the Schedule No. 1 
Energy Charge, May through September inclusive should be 7.5292 cents per kWh first 400 
kWh, rather than 7.5295 cents.  This filing is submitted to correct this typographical error and to 
replace Schedule 1 Sheet No. 1.2 in the Company’s compliance tariffs.  This typographical error 
in the tariffs has not affected customer billings.  Customer bills have been charged the correct 
rate.   

 
Questions regarding this filing may be directed to Dave Taylor at (801) 220-2923. 
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Very truly yours,  
 
 
 
Jeffrey K. Larsen 
Vice President, Regulation 
 
Enclosures 
 
cc.  Phil Powlick/DPU 
 Artie Powell/DPU 
 Dennis Miller/DPU 


